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Good afternoon MHS Theatre students, parents, families, and community,

Marcus High School is proud to announce that Morgan Sims has been
named Head Director of the MHS Theatre Program! Ms. Sims joins our
Marcus High School family after serving as the Director of Theatre at
Gainesville High School since 2013.

During her time at Gainesville HS, Sims built a
highly successful program, producing full school
musicals and advancing in the UIL One Act Play
Contest to the Area level seven times, and to
Region in 2015, 2016, 2019, 2021, and 2022. In
UIL Theatrical Design, Ms. Sims has had ten
students earn the distinction of qualifying for the
state contest and she has also had a student
become the State Champion in Costume Design

in 2019. In 2015, Ms. Sims was awarded the International Thespian
Society’s Inspirational Teacher of the Year.

In addition to her duties in Gainesville as Director of Theatre, Ms. Sims served Gainesville HS as Fine
Arts Department Head and also as a mentor teacher. Ms. Sims is a 2011 graduate of Texas A&M
University - Corpus Christi, holding a Bachelor’s Degree in Theatre Education.

Marcus High School will host a reception to welcome Ms. Sims on Tuesday, May 23rd at 6:00 pm in
the Marcus High School library. All MHS and feeder pattern theatre students and families are invited to
attend.

Will Skelton
Principal
Marcus High School

“WE ARE MARCUS! WE ARE ONE!”


